
Feb 1, 2023 

To: Senate Committee on Education 

Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School is being forced to find a new location after months of notice 

from the school district where our facilities are rented.  We have found a new location located less than 

1000 feet from the district line, and we will be forced to close our doors if this bill is passed.  We 

strongly oppose this bill so that our more than 400 affected families of students and staff can continue 

the school we believe in so much.   After so much upheaval in our children’s schooling the last few years, 

please consider that this will negatively affect them again if they are forced to change schools. 

 

Thank you, 

Jessica Livesay 

Concerned Parent of a student at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School 


